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ST LUCY MUFTI DAY—TUESDAY 13 DECEMBER 
Children in St Lucy house may wear their own clothes to school next 
Tuesday. 
CHRISTMAS DATES 
Christmas Lunch is on Wednesday 14 December.  Children who have 
school lunches will have a roast turkey lunch.  Children with packed 
lunches may bring an extra treat for the day (no nuts, please). 
The Years 4, 5, 6 Carol Concerts at St Erconwald’s are on Wednesday 14 
and Thursday 15 December at 7.00pm.  Children should arrive by 
6.45pm and be collected at 8.00pm on each day. 
The Year 3 Christmas Concert is on Friday 16 December at 2.30pm, 
doors open at 2.15pm.  After the concert please leave via the KS1  
playground where you can wait for any siblings. 
Class Christmas Parties are on Tuesday 20 December.  Children may 
wear their own clothes for the day and bring in a small amount of party 
food to share (no nuts, please). 
YEARS 4, 5, 6 CAROL CONCERTS—TICKETS 
Tickets will be coming home today.  Please return any unwanted tickets 
to the school office as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
APPLICATIONS TO SURREY CC PRIMARY SCHOOLS 
A reminder that the deadline for applications to Surrey CC primary 
schools is 15 January.  Surrey CC welcomes online applications, however 
parents can also request a paper application form or seek impartial help 
in completing an application via the Surrey Schools & Childcare Service 
(0300 200 1004). Full information at www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions.    
Applications received after the closing date without good reason will be 
treated as late and will not be considered until all on time applications 
have been processed. This may jeopardise the chance of being offered 
one of your preferred schools.   
EFFORT AWARDS 

DIARY DATES WEEK COMMENCING 12 DECEMBER 
Monday  Yrs 3 + 4 Tag Rugby Tournament at Esher RC 12.30pm 
  Yr 6 Football v Manorcroft (home) 3.30pm 
Tuesday  St Lucy house mufti 
  Aladdin panto (am) 
Wednesday Christmas Lunch 
  Yrs 4, 5, 6 Carol Service at St Erconwald’s 7.00pm 
Thursday  Yrs 4, 5, 6 Carol Service at St Erconwald’s 7.00pm 
Friday  Yr 3 Christmas Concert 2.30pm 

50 Years 
1966-2016 

Red Jacob N Oliver B Ruby Joseph M Seren D 

Orange Isabella S Ishani C Coral Martyna B Toby T 

Green Emilia B Charlie D Opal Niamh W Valentina C 

Yellow Alex F Sheena D Sapphire Aidan C Elijah H 

Violet Paul B Ben S Emerald Jude K Dominic H 

Blue Sammy R Matthew A Amethyst Lana C Lukas S 

Topaz Lucy W Joshua T Garnet Ellen L Jack R 

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions


SCHOOL LUNCHES 
Please remember to let us know if your KS2 child is continuing with full time or 
part time lunches or is changing.  We are re-sending the lunch letter—please  
return as soon as you can.  Thank you. 
SCHOOL COUNCIL TOY SALE—MONDAY 19 DECEMBER (POSTER COMPETITION) 
The School Council will be holding a Toy Sale on Monday 19 December in the 
school hall to raise money for St Michael’s Children’s Home in Uganda.  
Children may bring unwanted toys (including soft toys in good condition) and 
books into school from 12 December. On 19 December children may bring in £1 
to spend at the sale. 
We are holding a competition to design a poster to advertise the sale with the 
information above. Entries should be handed to Mr Flower. There will be a  
winner in each class who will win the opportunity to have first choice at the sale. 
BOXES OF TISSUES 
The school office would be very grateful for any donations of tissues for children 
to use in school.  Thank you. 
MISSION TOGETHER 
Collections after our concerts this year are going towards the work of Mission  
Together—find out more about their projects at: www.missiontogether.org.uk. 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Mrs McQuillan will next be here on Wednesday 11 January with uniform.  You 
can email your order or any queries to uniform@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk.   
123 MAGIC—MANAGING BEHAVIOUR 
There are further 123 Magic courses next term.  Please refer to the flyer we sent 
yesterday for more information and how to book.  
ALL SAINTS CHRISTMAS FAIR is this Saturday 10 December 10am to 2pm.   
Everyone is welcome to come along. 
THANK YOU—once again a big thank you to everyone who has helped with  
making costumes for the Reception and KS1 concerts. 

From the PA 
On behalf of the PA we would like to say thank you to  
everybody who helped make last week's Christmas Fair so  
successful.  We are very grateful to all those who organised 
and helped run the stalls, the teachers for their time and help, 
everyone who donated items and attended on Saturday and 
the Year 6 girls who helped with manicures.  We are still 
counting but so far we have raised almost £3900!    
The Rodeo Reindeer was a great success and Jacob (Salesians) 
managed to stay on for 48 seconds and Roxy Harper (Year 6) managed 45  
seconds. Congratulations!!  


